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Friday 18th November 2016 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 5 Trip to Grizedale Forest, Grizedale – Monday 5th December   
 
Year 5 have been invited by the University of Cumbria to take part in outdoor education/problem solving 
activities on Monday 5th December.  We are pleased to advise there is no cost involved for the children. 
Children should come to school wearing appropriate clothing (a kit list is attached to this letter).  
Children will require a packed lunch. (No fizzy drinks or sweets please).  If your child requires a school 
packed lunch please indicate on the slip below. 
 
If your child suffers from travel sickness, please ensure they have taken their medication before the 
journey.  Tablets for the return journey should be placed in a named envelope with correct dosage, time, 
and instructions and handed to a teacher.  Children with asthma will need to bring their inhalers.   
If you would like your child to take part in this trip, may we ask you to return the permission slip below.   
Please could you also indicate on the slip if your child has any medical requirements. We aim to set off 
from school at 9:15am and anticipate returning to school at approximately 3:15pm 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mr Maher 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Year 5 Trip to Grizedale Forest– Monday 5th December 
 
I give permission for my child         to visit 
Grizedale Forest on Monday 5th December.  Please tick the options below, as appropriate. 
 
 
My child requires a school packed lunch 
 
 
 
SIGNED         PARENT/GUARDIAN 

 

Headteacher: Miss H Pemberton  B.Ed (Hons), NPQH 
 
 
 

 
 
  

 

Medical Information (if applicable) 
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